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4th May 2017 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents 

 

Your child has been working extremely hard and is fully prepared for their SATs exams which are taking place 

next week.  Every child has shown real effort and determination to do well and has made excellent progress 

this year.  I am so pleased with each and every child. 

 

None of us like exams, including myself, but unfortunately they are part of school life and all we are asking 

the children to do is their very best, which I am sure knowing the children and the support they get from home 

they will. 

 

The school aims to make sure the children approach the tests relaxed and stress-free, in order to achieve their 

best potential during the test week.  In the final few days before the tests, the children will be practicing SATs 

type questions in class.  There will no home homework set for this weekend, as we feel that coming into 

school relaxed and refreshed is of more benefit than working over the weekend. 

 

I would like to thank all parents for their support and would like to ask you to help next week by making sure 

your child has plenty of sleep (early nights!), a good breakfast each morning and brings a water bottle to 

school.  If you wish your child can come into school next week at 8:25am where we will be serving tea, toast/ 

croissants in the Year 6 class room.  We may watch a cartoon or just have some fun in order to settle and relax 

the children happily before the school day begins.  If you feel this would benefit your child and they are keen 

to do it then just arrive via the front office entrance at 8:25am. 

 

Just for your information, the test timetable next week is as follows: 

 

Monday  

8
th

 May 2017 

Tuesday 

9th May 2017 

Wednesday  

10
th

 May 2017 

Thursday 

11
th

 May 2017 

9:30am 

READING 

(1 hour) 

 

9:30am 

SPAG 

(45 mins) 

 

9:30am 

MATHS Paper 1 

(30 mins) 

 

9:30am 

MATHS Paper 3 

(40 mins) 

 

 11:00am 

SPELLING 

(15 mins approx.) 

 

10:30am 

MATHS Paper 2 

(40 minutes) 

 

 

 

 

If you have any further questions about the SATs tests, please do not hesitate to speak to me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs L George 

Assistant Headteacher  
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